Circular No. (22) of 2020
on Islamic New Year holiday for the year 1442 AH

To: all ministries & federal entities

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like
to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your endeavors.

On the occasion of the upcoming Islamic New Year 1442, and as per the
public holidays agenda for 2020 as approved by Cabinet Resolution No. (34 /
9) for 2019; the Authority has the pleasure of announcing to all mini\s;[&'\gs\and
federal entities that the Hijri New Year holiday will be on %@@lay,\?\u{f;%{&&
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On this blessed occasion, we w%qlme‘%c{ takey o%anﬂni?y tg&gtﬁﬁ&our
heartfelt congratulatioengetaefﬁé VPer‘e‘gid@r“ Hias“Ui ess Khalifa bin
Zayed Al N%t‘]g\am‘ms ighrfess hgik%Moh&qgt\lfm Rashid Al Maktoum,
Vicgﬁmﬁfent and Wl.n\%stﬁisfer &ﬁ\mé’@AE\@oﬁehuler of Dubai, His
ﬁl“éh Shbikh, Mofismed: bin 23 Nahyan, Crown Prince of Abu
geRseShcich 8 B Sapelt Tanven,
D%%Ei@gﬂ@eﬁutyﬁup@&e (e‘,sqamﬁha er of the UAE Armed Forces, and their

ng\nescw up&@a\é‘c‘b%ncil Members and Rulers of the Emirates.
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We a1'§c§soffer congratulations to the people of the UAE and Arab and Islamic
nations around the world.



